
 

MHA response to COVID-19 

To support the Government’s aim to reduce the time spent in public places and avoid all 
unnecessary travel - we have taken the decision to postpone all of our face to face 
engagement events and meetings. This includes all our face to face learning events, 
community board meetings, Executive Board and the annual event.  Some meetings will 
continue using Skype, and online posting of key guidance such as NEC guidance on COVID - 
19 

You can access our online virtual learning content via the MHA Learning Management 
System (LMS), including NEW content to support leadership and management (softer skills) 
as well as other modules with a focus on around Infection Prevention and Control. We are 
working with our partners to develop other virtual content; if you have a MHA LMS learner 
account click here to login. 

New to the MHA LMS? Click here to download the 'how to' set up your new learner account 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.neccontract.com/About-NEC/NEC-Covid-19-Advice?utm_source=Communicator&utm_medium=email&utm_content=Untitled7&utm_campaign=8365584&_ccCt=JZNETyTq1A2yfkzVdc6wuUTkSKNYRXL8dwtDPQTU1DJ4WaV92_8JJ5BLdDPXGoSX
https://www.neccontract.com/About-NEC/NEC-Covid-19-Advice?utm_source=Communicator&utm_medium=email&utm_content=Untitled7&utm_campaign=8365584&_ccCt=JZNETyTq1A2yfkzVdc6wuUTkSKNYRXL8dwtDPQTU1DJ4WaV92_8JJ5BLdDPXGoSX
https://mhaskills.vctms.co.uk/
https://www.mhaweb.org.uk/download/learning_and_development/Q0063_MHA_LEARNING-MANAGEMENT-SYSTEM-A5-2PP_UPDATE-02_2.pdf

